
 

 

 

 

To:   Medi-Cal IPAs 

From:  IEHP – Claims Oversight    

Date:      October 10, 2023         

Subject:  RETIRED: Augmented Reimbursement for Family Planning Services  

 

Please note, effective August 15, 2023, DHCS retired the family planning augmented reimbursement required 

by APLs 10-003 and 10-014.  

The reimbursement has reverted to the Medi-Cal FFS rate. 

Audit findings will not be issued to the IPA for claims processed prior to this notice.  

If you have any questions, please contact Juan Ortega, Director of Delegation Oversight at Ortega-j2@iehp.org.  

 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found on our Provider portal at: www.iehp.org > For 

Providers > Plan Updates > Correspondence 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Title 

Date 

Page 2 of 2 
 

 


